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8th July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 6 – End of Year Plans 
 

The children in Year 6 have been absolutely marvellous this year and have, once again, shown us that 
they can really rise to the challenge; we are so proud of them. As this is our first Year 6 cohort with 3 
classes, we have been putting plans in place which accommodate for the larger number of children, 
something we have not had to consider previously. We are very excited to be able to celebrate their time 
at SPCEDS; something we have been unable to do over the past couple of years.  
 

Details for the next couple of weeks are as follows:  
 

• Make £5 Grow Project – The children have been working hard on their projects and will be 
presenting their product outside to classes across the school on a rota in the week beginning 
Monday 11th July.  

• Y6 Leavers Presentation – This will be held on Tuesday 19th July in the school hall at 2pm.  
Parents and carers are invited to join us. Doors will open at 1.50pm.   

• Y6 Leavers Celebration/Treat – Thursday 21st July 3pm until 6pm. We are treating the 
children to a bowling trip and dinner. They will walk from school to the bowling alley and 
we ask that they are collected from there at 6pm. The children can wear their own clothes 
during the day in readiness for this.  Further details will follow.  

• Y6 Last Day – The last day of school will be Friday 22nd July. Children are invited to 
bring a plain white T-shirt into school (this can be their school Polo Shirt if you wish) for 
children and adults in school to sign throughout the day. There may also be a couple treats 
happening for children in the afternoon. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to 
anyone in the Year 6 Team or email Y6@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk.    
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Chris Clark, Amelia Siddall and Katey Robinson 
Year 6 Team 
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